
Appendix A : Summary of Statutory Consultation Responses 

 

Conservation Officer 

Latest comments received following revised plans received 16.06.22 

This has addressed my concerns – no further objections. 

Initial comments received 28.04.22 

- As there will be no roof to this memorial, there are concerns over water 
ingress. The capping on top of the brickwork at the moment appears to be 
engineering red bricks, which would look wholly out of place. It would be 
more suitable to find a reclaimed stone capping. The same query applies to 
the corbelled eaves and capping detail – what is the specification for this?  

- The door set into a steel frame is interesting, although this was an internal 
door and as such I do not know if it would be resilient in an exterior space. 
What is the methodology for the preservation of the door timber? Would it 
be through a treatment? I assume there is no future maintenance budget for 
this? 

- Otherwise I think this is an interesting idea and could work well – however 
the drawings need more detailed specification for capping and the 
corbelling.  

 

 

 

 


